
REMINDER LETTER 

Date: 

Dear                                                 

Your last lung cancer screening at our facility was on             
This letter is to remind  you that it is time to schedule your next screening appointment. 

According to the National Comprehensive Cancer Network (NCCN) guidelines, an annual  
lung screening is recommended for high-risk individuals for at least two years and until the  
age of 77. High risk individuals may have a greater incidence of getting lung cancer than  
those who are low risk. You are considered in the high-risk category if you meet the  
following criteria: 

● Age 55 to 77
● Current smoker
● OR a former smoker that has quit within the last 15 years

Medicare and Medicaid Services and private insurance payors cover lung cancer screening 
for eligible individuals. 

Although a CT examination is the most accurate method of early lung cancer detection, it 
does not detect all lung cancers. That’s why it is important for you to have an ongoing 
relationship with a healthcare provider who can work with you on preventative measures 
and monitor your health for any changes. If you do not currently have a primary care 
provider, please call us so we can assist you in establishing a relationship with someone 
close to your home. 

Appointments may be scheduled by your healthcare provider or by calling (555) 555-LUNG 
(5864). We have facilities in many cities and can accommodate your needs with our 
extended hours and weekend availability. 

Thank you for participating in the Lung Cancer Screening Program at Thynk Health. If I can 
be of further service to you, please call (555) 555–LUNG (5864). We look forward to serving 
you at your next visit. 

Thank you, 

,

.
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